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OREGON DEQ APPROVAL OF WORK PLAN 
 

  



From: SADOFSKY Seth * DEQ <seth.sadofsky@deq.state.or.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 3:56 PM 
To: Eric Tuppan <eric@tuppanconsultants.com>; GAO Hugh * DEQ <hugh.gao@deq.state.or.us> 
Subject: RE: Coffin Butte Expansion Area workplan 

Hi Eric, 
DEQ agrees with and approves this work plan for site characterization. 
I’m out the rest of this week, but let me know when you get the field work scheduled and I will try and 
get out there. 
Seth 

Seth Sadofsky, PhD, RG 
Hydrogeologist, Materials Management 
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 
165 E. 7th Avenue, Suite 100 
Eugene, Oregon 97405 
Seth.Sadofsky@deq.state.or.us
541-687-7329 office - Forwards to cell during work hours 
He/Him 

From: Eric Tuppan <eric@tuppanconsultants.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:27 PM 
To: SADOFSKY Seth * DEQ <seth.sadofsky@deq.state.or.us> 
Subject: Coffin Butte Expansion Area workplan 

Seth, 

Just checking in to see where you/DEQ is with review of the workplan.  At the moment, we are 
tentatively scheduled for starting the test pits on August 16 for several days and then the borings will 
begin after Labor Day. 

Hope you’re doing well. 

Eric 

Eric J. Tuppan, R.G.
TUPPAN CONSULTANTS LLC
460 Second Street, Suite 103, Lake Oswego, OR  97034
t  503 675 1335  |  c  503 866 2551
eric@tuppanconsultants.com  |  www.tuppanconsultants.com

This message is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the 
agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited, and you are requested to please notify Tuppan 
Consultants LLC immediately by telephone, and return the original message to us at the above address.  Opinions, 
conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Tuppan Consultants LLC 
shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.  Although this message and any attachments are believed to be 
free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free, and no responsibility is accepted by Tuppan Consultants LLC for 
any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.




